
 

District Executive Unit 02 9540 7756 
Locked Mail Bag 21, Taren Point NSW 2229 SESLHD-Mail@health.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

South Eastern Sydney Local Health District 

 

Ref: T24/80095 

Mr Gerard Hayes Secretary   
Health Services Union NSW/ACT/QLD  
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Management Reduction Strategy Phase 2A 

Dear Mr Hayes 
 
I write in relation to the recent consultation regarding the Management Reduction Strategy Phase 
2A, which impacts members of the Health Services Union (HSU). 
 
Consultation in relation to the proposed restructure and changes to positions closed on 6 November 
2024.  A large volume of feedback was received from staff and the HSU and this was duly reviewed 
and considered by management. 
 
I advise that decisions have been made concerning changes, and implementation is now taking 
place.  Details of the confirmed changes are in the attached document.  The process of placing staff 
into impacted positions within the new structures will now commence. 
 

I take this opportunity to thank the HSU for participating in the consultation process and providing 
feedback. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Fiona Fahey 
Director People and Culture 
 
Date: 03 December 2024 
 
CC: Randall.millington@hsu.asn.au   
 
Encl. Management Reduction Strategy Phase 2 A – Confirmed changes to positions and structures 
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